
PUBLIC NOTICE

The Ho-Chunk Nation and the City of Beloit will co-host a press conference on
Thursday, December 21, 2017 at 1:00 p.m. at Nature At The Confluence Center located
at 306 Dickop Street, South Beloit, IL 61080. An update on the project scope,
construction costs, job creation, retail development and overall economic impact will be
presented. A quorum of City Council members may be present.

Lori S. Curtis Luther, City Manager

Dated: December 19, 2017
Lorena Rae Stottler
City Clerk
www.beloitwi.gov

** Please note that, upon reasonable notice, at least 24 hours in advance, efforts will be made to accommodate the
needs of disabled individuals through appropriate aids and services. For additional information to request this
service, please contact the City Clerks Office at 364-6680, 100 State Street, Beloit WI 53511.


